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Bob Conger 

1938 – 2016 
 

We are sad to report the passing of longtime Los Angeles Radio Engineer Bob Conger on February 27 

as a result of Cancer. He was 78. 
 

 
Robert Conger 

January 1, 1938 – February 27, 2016 
 

Bob came to Los Angeles from the San Francisco area in about 1976 to become the longtime Chief 

Engineer for KFAC AM-1330 and KFAC-FM 92.3, which later became "The Beat" while Bob was 

there.  

 

Bob worked with many stations in the Southern California area doing build-outs and maintenance at 

transmitter sites as well as studios such as Multi-Cultural Broadcasting, KMPC AM-710, KSCA-FM 

101.9 and El Dorado Broadcasting, to name a few.  

 

Most recently, Bob had been doing the engineering work for KPFK 90.7.  

 

Bob was a very gentle and caring person who was willing to go out of his way to help anyone. He was 

very experienced and knowledgeable and was a devoted family man who will be greatly missed. 
 

Bob is survived by his wife Jane, sons John and Jerry, and daughters Amy and Catherine, and grand-

children Christine, Michaela, Charlotte, and Rob.  

 

There will be a celebration of Bob's life held at the Pickwick Gardens in Burbank on Friday, April 8th 

from 2.00 PM to 6.00 PM. 

 

If you will be attending please RSVP to Burt Weiner at: biwa@att.net 

 

- - - 

 

We wish to offer our sincere thanks and appreciation to Burt Weiner for pulling together this infor-

mation on Bob’s life and achievements.  
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